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We initiated this investigation pursuant to an allegation that at least two NSF Principal 
Investigators (PIs) from a university incurred inappropriate travel expenses on their NSF awards. 
We requested supplementary award information from the university, and we reviewed these 
documents along with available award information obtained from internal and external sources. 
We found no evidence to support the allegation. 
 
This case is closed with no further action taken. 
 
 
 


